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March 5, 2019 

Director, Office of Nuclear Material and Safeguards, ATTN: GLTS, 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 

RE: 

Sir/Madam: 

Notice of Name ·Change 
Coca-Cola Bottling Company Consolidated 
5000 West 25th Street 
Indianapolis, Indiana 46224 

This letter is submitted to notify the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Office of Material Safety 
and Safeguards that effective January 1, 2019, the company previously referred to as Coca-Cola Bottling 
Company Consolidated, d.b.a CCBCC Operations, LLC will hereby be referred to as Coca-Cola 
Consolidated. 

Thank you for updating your records to reflect this name change. 

Sincerely, 
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Brandon P. Alexander, Plant Manager 

cc: Indiana Department of Homeland Security Radiation Programs 




